
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 

DEVELOPMENT OFA LONG-TERM NATIONAL SUSTAINABLE 

DEVELOPMENT PLAN  

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

Procurement #: 2017/01/MOF/01 

 

The Government of Anguilla through the Ministry of Finance, Economic Development, 

Investment, Commerce, Tourism, Lands and Physical Planning intends to apply a budgetary 

allocation to payments under the contract for the Development of a Long-term National 

Sustainable Development Plan.   

The objective of the proposed consultancy is to provide technical expertise and support to the 

Government of Anguilla in the development of a Long-Term National Sustainable Development 

Plan, utilising the Scenario Planning Approach and Results Based Management Methodology. 

The plan will detail a new consensus on a long term vision, key priorities, development goals and 

a costed results-based action plan, based on a national dialogue and participatory planning 

approaches. 

Consultants will be required to: 

 To articulate a vision of Anguilla’s development potential over the next two decades (up 

to and beyond 2038) in a multi-dimensional framework, including aspects of human 

development, social & physical infrastructure, technology, energy & environment, 

economy, governance and security. 

The Ministry of Finance, Economic Development, Investment, Commerce, Tourism, Lands and 

Physical Planning now invites interested eligible consultants to submit Expressions of Interest 

for the Development of a Long-term National Sustainable Development Plan.  In the assessment 

of submissions, considerations will be given to the composition of the team, qualifications, 

experience on similar assignments, experience with Small Island Developing States and existing 

commitments.  All information must be submitted in English.  Further information may be 

obtained from the address below between the hours 8:00am to 12:00 noon and 1:00pm to 

4:00pm, Mondays to Friday. 

Five (5) hard-copies of the Expressions of Interest must be received at the address below no later 

than 4:00pm on Wednesday 1
st
 February, 2017.  The sealed envelope containing each 

submission must be submitted to the address below and shall be clearly marked 

“CONFIDENTIAL” and “Expression of Interest – Development of a Long-term National 

Sustainable Development Plan. 

Chief Procurement Officer 

Procurement Unit 

Ministry of Finance 

The Secretariat (Upstairs) 

The Valley, Anguilla AI-2640 

British West Indies 



Tel: (264) 497 2547 

Fax: (264) 497 3761 

Email: Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai 

Following the assessment of submissions, a short-list of, not less than three and not more than 

six, applicants will be provided with full terms of reference and invited to submit technical and 

financial proposals to undertake the assignment.  The GOA reserves the right to accept or reject 

late applications or to cancel the present invitation partially or in its entirety.  It will not be bound 

to assign any reason for not short-listing any applicant and will not defray any costs incurred by 

any applicant in the preparation and submission of Expressions of Interest. 
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